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Board Meeting Minutes — June 3, 2014

In attendance: Melanie Snyder, Amy Croff, Heather Cooper-Kim, Carrie Hylek, Wade Cutler, Tanya Dean,
Michelle Renfrew, Jason Aldrich, Kelly Ossa

New Board announced for the 2014-2015 year:
Wade Cutler — President

Carrie Hylek — Vice President

Melanie Snyder — Treasurer

Michelle Renfrew — Secretary

Lisa DuVernay - Travel

Amy Croff — Special Events Chair

Tanya Dean — Membership Chair

Heather Cooper —Kim — Sponsorship Chair
Jason Aldrich — Fundraising Chair

President Report: Wade Cutler

The Booster Club by-laws will be updated this year. It is possible an attorney will review our by-laws,
policies/procedures to assure the Booster Club has everything in order with the Non-Profit status. Any

proposed by-law changes will be sent to the membership for review.

Next event is the Senior banquet Friday June 13 at the Marriott in East Lansing. All gymnasts attend free,
along with parents of seniors and alumni gymnasts; otherwise the cost is $30 per person. All gymnasts
are recognized at the banquet. The banquet is well attended, last year the banquet was “standing room”

only.

Saturday June 14, morning practice will begin at 10am, this is also the gym clean day, and summer camp
begins Sunday June 15.

Standing Committees will be sent out soon, Meet Committees for the invitational will follow. The Board
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is trying to assure all families fulfill their commitment on their meet committee and required meet

hours. The Board will review the by-laws to determine what the assessed fee is set at for families not
fulfilling their hours.

Twistars may bid on a State/Regional meet next season, this has yet to be decided.
John has decided the Level 9/10 travel meet with be in Panama. All gymnasts will need a passport.

The Booster Club will begin to email and/or post the board meeting agendas and meeting minutes for
the membership to review.

Welcome meeting dates will be set and announced soon. It was discussed that the Sponsorship
committee may begin to follow up with new families to answer questions, help with forms and general
new member questions.

Meeting dates for future board meetings will be scheduled soon and the general membership will be
notified.

Meeting adjourned at 8pm.



